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Bullet train terminus
work to begin by’20

Mumbai: Work on Bullet Train
terminus at the Bandar-Kurla
Complex is expected to start
by March 2020. Land
acquisition issues are likely
to be streamlined by this
yearend. The National High-
Speed Rail Corporation
Limited (NHSRCL) is working
with the 2023 deadline on
mind, sald a senior official.
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